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California Transparency in Supply Chains Act Disclosure 
 
This disclosure applies to Purdue Holdings, Purdue Pharma L.P. and the U.S. 
Associated Companies (“Purdue”) that may be subject to this disclosure.  
 
Purdue has a published standard expressly on human trafficking and slavery.  
Purdue communicates this Purdue standard to most relevant suppliers.  Purdue does 
not conduct audits against this Purdue standard.   
 
Purdue does not review suppliers to evaluate and address the risks of whether 
human trafficking and slavery, as defined by law in each jurisdiction where the 
supplier operates, is present or is at risk of being present.   Since Purdue does not 
conduct such review Purdue also hereby states that Purdue do not employ a third 
party auditor or evaluator. 
 
Purdue complies with federal regulations applicable to Purdue as a government 
contractor to advise relevant suppliers regarding the applicable laws against 
human trafficking.  Purdue does not require suppliers to provide a certification in 
writing that the materials incorporated into Purdue’s products comply with the 
laws addressing human trafficking and slavery of the country or countries in 
which they are doing business, outside of certain federal requirements.      
 
Purdue maintains internal accountability standards and procedures for 
employees and contractors on a range of topics, including a procedure for 
anonymous reporting of suspected violations of law or for the reporting of 
circumstances where the employee believes another employee or a person with 
whom Purdue is doing business has not met Purdue standards including such 
standards that all Purdue personnel adhere to applicable laws, including those 
regarding slavery and trafficking.  
Purdue does not provide Purdue employees and management who have direct 
responsibility for supply chain management training expressly on laws in the 
countries where Purdue and our suppliers operate on the topics of slavery and 
human trafficking.   


